
Representative Tammie Wilson

State Capitol Room 412

Juneau, AK 99801-1185

January 6, 2014

Greetings Tammie,

We already know each other as fellow Goldpanner fans, but you may not know that I am a lifelong North

Pole/Badger Road resident (all 31 years), second generation UAF graduate (parents: Eileen ‘85 and Bob

‘78), active community volunteer, licensed annual hunter and fisher, and registered and regular voter. I

was delighted to hear from my colleague Dan Jordan ‘Dl that you have authored, sponsored, and are

preparing to introduce a bill to establish a new gaming activity to benefit the public,

Avery worthy qualified educational organization to benefit from this proposed moose hunting derby is

the University of Alaska. Providing a quality education enhances our state’s economic, cultural, and

social wellbeing, and attracts students from all over the world — including rifle student-athletes. There

are no better ambassadors for hunting education, safety, and responsibility than the remarkable ten-

time NCAA national champion Nanook men’s and women’s rifle team.

I support the establishment of this proposed moose hunting derby and its beneficiary the University of

Alaska and its men’s and women’s collegiate rifle program.

Very appreciative of your service and consideration,

Sheena Cummings ‘10

P0 Box 58535

Fairbanks, Ak 99711
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